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SPOOK-TACULUOS
SHOEBOX PARADE

Beeville Main Street is seeking civic
organizations, groups or individuals and
businesses to participate in the virtual
Halloween parade. Our annual
downtown Halloween Block Party is just
not feasible this year due to social
distancing. This virtual Halloween
parade will be a recorded parade and
posted on Halloween day. 
Get creative and use materials from
home to build a shoebox float to submit
for the parade. See a sample at:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=RSr3HbeUkwk (Edwardsville Park &
Rec).This a great way to educate &
promote your business or organization.
Shoebox floats should be decorated in
Fall or Halloween theme.
The Spook-taculous Shoebox Parade will
premiere on Facebook October 31, 2020
showcasing the float entries. For
applications or more information at
www.cityofbeevillemainstreet.com.

BCHS CHRISTMAS
TREE FOREST

The Bee County Historical Society is
elated to host the 10th Annual Christmas
Tree Forest this holiday season. The
McClanahan House is the oldest
business structure in Beeville. The
Christmas Tree Forest helps to build
funds to support the house and to
educate the community on Beeville
history.  
Sign up your organization, business,  or
family to decorate a Christmas tree. All
decorated trees are entered into a
contest for best decorated tree. During
tours of the House, trees can be voted
on for a $1 each vote. Tours of the House
are from December 1st-15th. The
McClanahan House also seeks volunteers
for the tours and holiday decorating and
attractions. For more information,
contact BCHS at 361-362-7062 or
beecountyhistoricalsociety@gmail.com.
Applications are available at Main Street
Office or at
www.cityofbeevillemainstreet.com.

$20 ON THE 20TH
What is it and why? Spend $20 on the
20th of every month at a local Beeville
business. This could be for a local
service, retail store, or restaurant.
You're encouraged to order online
only from a local business on this day.
Shop for some gifts, take the family
dinner, or have your car detailed. Not  
only does this act show appreciation
to our local merchants but it
strengthens the local economy. There
are a few advantages to shopping
small. The service is more personal,
the community receives more support
and let's not forget, immediate
gratification. 
The "Spend $20 on the 20th"
campaign is just a good monthly
reminder for folks to support the
"mom & pop" shops in Beeville. This is
a positive shift in our normal
spending and an investment in our
community. 

UNIQUE PARADE DRAWS COMMUNITY INTEREST

VISIT DOWNTOWN'S INDOOR & OUTDOOR MARKETS
OCTOBER 17TH & OCTOBER 24TH

$20 ON THE 20TH

SPREAD THE CHEER




